
Attendance 

 

The classes with the best attendance are… 
 

1st: 2nd: 3rd: 

Thank you for visiting our School 

Book Fair! Your purchases raised 

£549.18  

This will be spent on new exciting 

books for our school libraries. 

Beat the Street! 

Wellingborough is being transformed into a 

giant community-wide game! From 23 

March to 20 April, join our school  team to 

earn points, get active and win prizes in this 

free, fun, 4-week walking and cycling game. 

We will be sending out more information 

next week, so watch this space!  

Learning Conferences: 

Monday 28th March - 3:30pm - 

6:00pm 

Thursday 31st March - 3:30pm - 

6:00pm 

Booking details coming out next 

week. 



Staffing updates 

Having dedicated 6 years to our school family, sharing her beautiful singing voice and ensuring our choir 
performances were always up to scratch, Mrs Carr has decided to start a new chapter in her life. We 
thank her for all of her positivity, kindness and hard work and we wish her all the best in the future. She 
will always remain part of our school family. 

 

After Easter, we welcome back Mrs Marston from Maternity leave who will be teaching in Class 14 with 
Mrs Connor. 

 

We also have Miss Ince returning from Maternity leave to support the learning in EYFS. 

 

Mr Wilson will be joining our school family after Easter and will be taking the reins in Class 7. He has      
already started planning for the new term and is looking forward to meeting his class over the next 
weeks. He will also be available at this term’s Learning Conferences. 

 

After teaching for over 5 years at Our Lady’s, Mr Hawkes has decided to move on to a fresh opportunity 
as a teacher in another school in Northamptonshire.  We would like to thank Mr Hawkes for all of his hard 
work in school and for helping the wider community. We wish him all the best for the future. 

 

Mrs S Young and Miss Thorpe will continue to teach Class 8 until the end of the school year. 

 

Mrs Crasto and Mrs Dicken will continue to teach Class 9 until the end of the school year. 

A Prayer for Ukraine 

Loving God, 
                           We pray for the people of Ukraine, for all those suffering     
    or  afraid, that you will be close to them       

 and protect them. 

We pray for world leaders, 
for compassion, strength and wisdom to guide their choices. 

We pray for the world that in this moment of crisis, 
we may reach out in solidarity to our brothers and sisters in need. 

May we walk in your ways so that peace and justice 
become a reality for the people of Ukraine and for all the world. 

Amen 

PARKING AND THE HIGHWAY CODE 

Please ensure you are respecting the Highway Code and modelling appropriate behaviour 

when parking near to the school.  Be aware of pedestrians and do not park blocking the view 

of the Zebra Crossing. 

Any breaches of the Home-School Agreement or Highway Code will be taken  seriously. 

 


